
As we prepare to journey through Great Lent and Holy Week, 
please take the time to review the various activities that are being offered: 

 

To view Holy Week Services, Youth Events, and Resources,  
visit: https://www.stpaulgoc.org/news/lenten-activities 

 

Donations and reservations can be made for 
     * Flowers to decorate the church throughout Lent and Holy Week 
     * Palm Sunday Luncheon 
     * Luminaries to light our way on Holy Friday 
     * Egg Drop order 

https://www.stpaulgoc.org/news/lenten-activities

